

Mr Amarpreet Singh.

Punjab Tarn Taran 143401 INDIA Date: November 13, 2020

Brock ID Number:

Campus ID:

Revised

Dear Mr Amarpreet Singh .,

Congratulations! On behalf of Brock University, I am very pleased to offer you admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration program for Winter 2021. You've made an excellent choice in selecting Brock for your university studies. We are committed to providing an exceptional student experience, both inside and outside the classroom, and look forward to engaging you in valuable learning, research and scholarship.

Further congratulations are in order. In recognition of your outstanding academic achievements, you have been offered a Brock Scholars Award. Please refer to the enclosed scholarship letter for details and conditions pertaining to your award.

Please carefully review the following conditions and/or important information:

All conditions associated with your offer of admission have been met.

To ensure you confirm your spot at Brock, we encourage you to accept your offer via your portal at my.brocku.ca as soon as you receive it but no later than December 1, 2020. You must also submit a \$1000 non-refundable tuition deposit no later than December 1, 2020. Prior to making your decision please review the following information:

- STUDY PERMIT: Please apply for a study permit immediately. If you are currently studying in Canada, apply to change the terms and conditions of your study permit prior to your arrival at Brock.
  Students that have been admitted to a co-operative program are required to complete co-operative work placements as part of the current program.
- work placements as part of the current program.
  COURSE REGISTRATION: Registration for Winter term (D3) undergraduate courses is open, but offerings may be limited. For instructions on developing your timetable and registering in courses refer to brocku.ca/registrar/guides-and-timetable. A Winter term start may require you to enroll in the Spring term to ensure degree progression is on track. We recommend you meet with an academic adviser for help in selecting appropriate courses. To book an appointment, go to brocku.ca/academic-advising.
- brocku.ca/academic-advising.
  NEXT STEPS: Please refer to 'Your Next Steps' in your offer folder. In addition, you should bookmark brocku.ca/international as your primary source for information and updates.

If there is anything regarding this offer that you do not understand, or perhaps you are considering a change in program, we encourage you to connect with the Admissions Office directly by emailing futurestudent@brocku.ca. We'll make every attempt to meet your needs. Experience. Success. Welcome to Brock.

Yours sincerely,

Christina Bosilo Director, Admissions